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Stogger^Michae^ 

From: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD Sent: Thu 6/1/2006 12:35 PM 
To: Joni Clark 
Cc: Hayden, Steven, EMNRD 
Subject: S. J. 29-7 Unit #549S 
Attachments: 

The proposed well is for a dual completion in the Basin-Fruitland Coal (Gas) and East Blanco-PC Pools. Your 
application however is for just the Fruitland interval. Is the notification sufficient to cover the PC interval so that I 
can issue one order for both zones? 

Also, on OCD Form C-103 dated 2/27/2006 for Burlington's proposed San Juan 29-7 Unit #549-S (API No. 30-
039-29427) to have been drilled at a standard gas well location for both the Fruitland and PC intervals 1640' 
FSL & 1880' FWL (K) Sec. 9-T29N-R7W, it states "[P] lease cancel the APD for this location. The Well was 
moved to avoid the FEE surface and subsequently now is located on BLM land and a BLM APD has been 
permitted." You failed to mention, much less cover the reasoning behind this cancelation and move. Please do 
so now and don't spare the details. 

ht̂ s://webmail.state.mn.us/exchange/MSTOGNERySent%20Item 6/1/2006 



BURLINGTON 
R E S O U R C E S 
San Juan Division 

June 7, 2006 

Mr. Michael Stogner 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Re: San Juan 29-7 Unit #549S 
590' FSL, 375' FWL, Section 9, T-29-N, R-7W, Rio Arriba County 
30-039-29744 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

I am in receipt of your email dated 6/1/06, concerning my NSL application on the above referenced well. 
I apologize for being unclear on my application with regard to the Blanco Pictured Cliff formation. The 
Pictured Cliff formation is within the PC participating area and is therefore standard at this staked location, 
as shown on the attached participating area plat. However, the certified copies were mistakenly forwarded 
to PC working interest owners also. 

I have researched the previous APD submitted and cancelled under the same name and have found the 
original location was moved due to surface owner's request. The original well was staked too close to Fidel 
Candelaria's house and barn, as shown on the attached aerial photography map. 

The following attachments are for your review: 

> Aerial Photography Map 
> Participating Area Map for PC and FTC 

I apologize for the confusion and hope this answers your concerns. Please let me know i f you have any 
questions about this application. 

Sincerely, 

Regulatory Analyst 

3401 East 30th Street, 87402-8807, P.O. Box 4289, Farmington, New Mexico 87499-4289, Telephone 505-326-9700, Fax 505-326-9833 






